
Barrs Court Community Kubb Competition 2025 

 

 

Barrs Court Primary School invites you to enter and take part in our  

Community Kubb competition  

on Friday 6th June 6pm-8pm  

@ Barrs Court Primary School on the school field. 

Details for the day:  Gates open at 5:45pm for registration and a 6pm start.  We are aiming to finish by 

8pm depending on how far your team gets into the competition and how many teams enter.  Please wear 

footwear and clothing suitable for being outside on the field. 

The PTFA have kindly agreed to open the hut for people to buy refreshments on the morning of the event. 

What is Kubb:  Kubb is a fun game which originated in Scandinavia.  It involves throwing batons underarm 

at target blocks of wood or “Kubbs” and finally knocking over the King Kubb.  To get a basic sense of the 

game and its rules, you could look at the following link on Youtube:  Kubb Rules | How to Play Kubb - YouTube. 

There will be some slight variations on rules on the day but the basics are all there for you. 

Team size:  2 or 3 people.  £2 per person to enter (payable to the school office when entering).  We 

recommend that participants are Year 5 or older and teams can be child-only, a mix of children and adults 

or just adults.  There will be no divisions based on age! 

How to Enter:  If you are interested, contact the school office to enter your team (don’t forget to come up 

with a catchy team name) by no later than Friday 23rd May   

Taster Session:  Mr Walker and Dean Garrett will be running a taster session for anybody interested in 

seeing the game in action on the school astro turf on Friday 9th May, 4.30pm – 5.00pm. 

Any questions, don’t be afraid to ask Mr Walker or Dean Garrett. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XfWt0-_MNsY

